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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
‘Aladdin’ Pantomime at the Hackney Empire 
 
This year the children have the opportunity to see ‘Aladdin’ at the Hackney Empire on Wednesday 28th November 
2018.   
 
The children will be walking to the venue and will be leaving the school premises at approximately 12.45pm after 
lunch.  The performance will commence at 1.30pm and lasts around 2 ½ hours.  The children will arrive back at 
approximately 4.30pm.  There will be no after school clubs on the day. 
 
Please find below the details of the day: 
 
Date:  Wednesday 28th November 2018 
 
Time:  1.30 – 4.30pm 
 
Travel:   Walking 
 
Cost:   £11 per child 
 
Payment for the pantomime should be made by Friday 16th November 2018.  There will be a limited number of 
tickets for parents/carers to purchase on a first come first serve basis from the office.  Tickets cost £11. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Asarena Simon 
Headteacher 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Reply Slip – ‘Aladdin’ Pantomime at the Hackney Empire 

 

Child’s Name __________________________________________ Class __________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the ‘Aladdin’ pantomime at the Hackney Empire and enclose a payment of 

£11. 

 

Parent/Carers signature __________________________________________________________ 

 

Please return the reply slip with payment by Friday 16th November 2018 
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